
Open, open, open!! I can’t wait to see everyone. We’re actually 
going to meet with each other again!! I hope to see you all 
there. I’m sewing again! Hope you are too! 

Thanks to all who made masks and surgical gowns during the 
pandemic! 

The Board met June 1st at Ashley’s house. 

Laurie said the club computer is down and being repaired. She 
did not have the Treasurer’s Report for review, but will send it 
when she can. 

Janice Poe is having some physical problems and is unable to 
Chair the Opportunity Quilt Ticket Sales at this time. Ashley 
Cooper has volunteered to temporarily help fill this position. 
Thanks, Ashley! 

Our June program will include an abbreviated meeting, Pot 
Luck, Show and Tell, and sewing for Cradle Quilts after the 
meeting. Bring what ever you want for the Pot Luck! You know 
we love it all! The Show and Tell will have to be limited to one 
or two items, due to time limits. Sorry! I know you’ve got so 
many things done while you were at home. For the sewing af-
ter the meeting, bring your machine and supplies and Lynette 
will supply the rest. 

Karen E. will have a review of programs for the rest of the 
year. 

Because our income was cut due to COVID-19, we did not col-
lect dues, and we eliminated all non-essential expenses (like 
programs and rent). As we are starting to meet again, we will 
need to pay rent, programming fees, etc.  
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Reminders & Notes 
��Meeting June 17 at the 

First Congregational 
Church! 

��Please pay $15.00 
dues (1/2 year) for 
2021. Thanks! 

��The Great Wisconsin 
Quilt Show (virtual) 
has announced dates, 
Sept. 9-11, 2021. For 
information see their 
website:  
quiltshow.com 

��If you made a BOM, 
please bring it to the 
meeting.  Thank you. 
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Show and Tell 

Becki Eaton 
 

My arm has healed enough to do 
the hand appliqué and embroidery 
on this quilt—so I got it finished.  
I named it “Cats in Jammies: and 

donated it to ResQcats. 

We would like for those who did not send a donations to the club to pay the $15.00 for half 
of the year. Thank you. 

Little Quilts needs fabric for backs of quilts. The quilts are generally 40 X 50 inches, but also 
include larger and smaller sizes. 

The Jar gifts will continue with Brenda Head in June, Lynette Stover in July, and Cleta Adams 
in August. Those who would like to folunteer for the remainder of the year, sign up at the 
back table during the meeting. 

Our next Board meeting will be July 6th at 12:30 pm at Jenny McKinsey’s home. 

So looking forward to seeing you all!! 

Karen Andris 

President’s Message, continued 
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Cl u b  O f f i c e r s  20 2 1  

The purpose of the Porterville Quilters Club is to 
create, stimulate, maintain, and record an inter-
est in all matters pertaining to the making, col-
lecting and preserving of quilts and to establish 
and promote educational and philanthropic en-
deavors through quilts.  

PO Box 1881  
Porterville, CA 
93258 

W e ’ r e  o n  t h e  W e b !  
portervillequilters.com 

 
O u r  em a i l  ad dr e ss :  

pvquiltersclub@gmail.com 

Porterville Quilters Club 

June Birthdays 

Jody Mead 
Anne Haas 
Lois Cates 

Lois Hummel (100 Yrs!) 
Sue Rowell 

 

“Happy Birthday to you, 
Happy Birthday to you, 

May your bobbins be full,  
And your seams be straight, too.” 
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Thanks to our Sponsors! 


